From: Seth Renn <SRenn@house.mi.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2024 1:43 PM

To: Randy Case <rcase@aplusd.biz>
Subject: RE: HB 5430

Hi Mr. Case,

Thank you for reaching out to the Office of State Rep. Jim Haadsma. Rep.
Haadsma is a co-sponsor of HB 5430 and is still supportive. This legislation was
just introduced a few weeks ago! Please don’t hesitate to reach out if you have
further questions/concerns.

Respectfully,

Seth Renn

Constituent Services/Legislative Aide

Office of State Representative Jim Haadsma, 44th District
E: srenn@house.mi.gov

P: (517) 373-2616




